
Are you a business based in the San Joaquin Valley? Would you like to hear more about the UC 

Merced 2020 Project and it can benefit your business? Great! We would like to meet you!  

The Builders of the UC Merced 2020 project are seeking to contract with San Joaquin Valley 

businesses who can provide products and services in support of this major project.

Drop by Tioga Hall at the Merced Fairgrounds anytime between 2 pm and 6 pm to meet our 

team and hear more about opportunities for your local business to get involved. We want to 

hear what services and products your business can provide. We will give a 10 minute presenta-

tion about the project at 2:30, 3:30, 4:30 and 5:30 pm.

Remember to bring your business cards, see you there! Light refreshments will be served.

Questions? Email us at ucmerced2020@webcor.com

Thursday, March 9th at Merced Fairgrounds, Tioga Hall

900 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Merced

Local & Small Business Community Outreach Event

for the UC Merced 2020 Campus Expansion Project

Jointly Sponsored by Webcor Builders and the Merced Chamber of Commerce

The 2020 Project campus expansion represents a commitment by the State of California 

and the University of California to increase access to the UC system for eligible state 

students and to support a rapidly growing region. The 1.2 million GSF project is being 

designed and built in three phases between 2016 and 2020. The project is being imple-

mented as a master planned initiative developed by a world-class team of architects, 

planners, engineers and construction professionals. The design and construction budget 

is $1.3 billion and includes 13 buildings and supporting infrastructure. Every building will 

achieve at least a LEED Gold certification.


